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Please let us know as soon as possible if you will have an accessibility or 
accommodation need at a Halton Region hosted event or meeting.

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario  L6M 3L1
Dial 311 or 905-825-6000 • Toll Free 1-866-442-5866 • TTY 905-827-9833 • www.halton.ca
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Notice of Halton Region’s
2012 Comprehensive Employment Survey

The Regional Municipality of Halton will be conducting its annual Comprehensive 
Employment Survey.  The information collected is vital for monitoring the Region’s 
economic health, as well as aiding in policy and decision-making.  It is essential 
background data for forecasting and planning the Region’s infrastructure and services for 
Halton residents and businesses. 

Between May and September 2012, a team of surveyors from the Region’s Planning 
Services Division will visit each and every business establishment in Halton to 
gather information about the number of employees working at each location and the type 
of employment taking place there.   The surveyors will wear a Halton Region shirt and cap, 
each bearing the Halton Region logo, as well as a visible photo ID card that identi� es them 
as part of the “Halton Employment Survey Team 2012”. All data collected from the survey 
will be grouped together and released to the public as statistical highlights of economic 
and employment patterns and trends. Individual business information will not be 
identi� able or published in the survey results. Survey results will be shared with our Local 
Municipalities and used for planning and municipal related purposes. We plan to publish 
an Employment Survey Bulletin highlighting overall employment patterns and trends in 
early 2013. 

The success of this important survey depends upon the assistance and co-operation of 
the Region’s business community.   If you have any questions or comments regarding the 
survey, please dial 311 or contact Planning Services at 905-825-6000 ext. 7206.

Lease a Beautiful Spacious 1 or 2 bedroom Suite
by July 1, 2012 and Save up to $4900

(1 month Free rent)
Limited Time offer, Conditions apply, offer ends July 1,2012

Call For Details:
905-693-8592 or visit us at

45 Martin St. Milton
www.martindalegardens.com

Spring into SummerSpring into SummerSpring into SummerSpring into Summer

Make Moments Matter - WALK for ALS!

WALK for ALS helps to raise money for equipment and
support services for those living with ALS, and to
fund research to find a cure - you can help!

Acton/Georgetown WALK for ALS
New Location: Dominion Gardens Park

Date: June 2, 2012
Sign-In: 9 a.m. at Christ the King High School

WALK Start: 10:45 a.m.

Make Moments Matter for ALS Ontario clients & families,
please pre-register at www.walkforals.ca/ontario

and walk because you can!

Early Bird: to avoid lines at WALK, come drop off
your fundraising dollars and pick up your WALK

t-shirt on May 27 (1-3 p.m.)
at Real Canadian Superstore, Georgetown

For more info contact Mary Jo Knox at mknox2@cogeco.ca

Jenn Edwards (centre, right), Pro-
motions Manager of Georgetown 
Canadian Tire, recently presented 
Holy Cross School Food for Thought 
chair Tracey Noonan with a cheque 
for $1,000 to offset the costs of the 
program. The pair were surrounded 
by Food for Thought volunteers 
during the presentation. 
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Canadian Tire 
donates to Holy Cross

Food for Thought

Fraser Direct holds new 
book sale on May 12 for 
Old Armoury fundraiser

After a four year hiatus, Fraser Direct is hold-
ing its Charity Book Sale on Saturday, May 12, 
from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.  Fraser Direct’s publishing 
clients are donating all of the brand new books, 
so low pricing ($5 for hardcovers and $3 for soft 
covers) is possible. There will be art books, kids 
books, coffee table books and design books. 

The sale is being hosted at the new home of 
Globe Productions, a local musical theatre group 
who moved into the Old Armoury last Fall and 
100 per cent of the money goes to Globe. The 
building, built in 1866, is being brought back to 
its original condition. 


